
      Nursery Newsletter 

17th May 2024 

 B        
 
  
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

              
   
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Story of the Week 

 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

This week the children have been extremely excited 
about seeing our little chicks hatch. We now have two 

fluffy chicks and we have called them Fluffy and 
Rosie. The children have also made observational 

paintings of the chicks too.  

  
Nursery also had a visit from Acorn Farm this week. 
The children were able to see a range of different 
farm animals including goats, rabbits, ducks and 

guinea pigs. The children were very excited to be able 
to stroke and hold some of them.   

 
This week we also celebrated International Family 

Day. The children ennjoyed talking about their 
families. The children also brought in some amazing 

family shields with what you value as a family.  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme “I’m a 
Dingle Dangle Scarecrow”. See the rhyme below if 
you want to sing it at home too! Don’t forget to 

share this on Seesaw.  
Dingle Dangle Scarecrow! Nursery rhyme for 

children | hey dee ho (youtube.com) 
 

 
 

I’m a Dingle Dangle Scarecrow 

When all the cows were sleeping 
And the sun had gone to bed 

Up jumped the scarecrow 
And this is what he said 

… I'm a dingle, dangle scarecrow 
With a flippy, floppy hat 

I can shake my hands like this 
I can shake my feet like that 

… When all the hens were roosting 
And the moon behind a cloud 

Up jumped the scarecrow 
And shouted very loud 

… I'm a dingle, dangle scarecrow 
With a flippy, floppy hat 

I can shake my hands like this 
I can shake my feet like that 

 

 

Home Learning Challenge 
 

 
 

This week the childen have been learning about positional 
language in our story called “Rosies Walk”. Ask your child 

to follow directions using “around,” “over,” “past,” and 
“through.” Set up an obstacle course and use the words to 

encourage them to move around it, for example, “Walk 
around the hula hoop, walk over the beanbag, walk past 

the swing, and walk through the chairs.” 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Half Term Holiday 

 

We will be breaking up next week on Wednesday 22nd 
May. Nursery will return on Monday 3rd June. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


